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Information to: 
Safer Northumberland Partnership Board
Date: 


24 March 2016
Subject: 
Domestic Homicide Reviews- response to Home Office Quality Assurance Panel letter extract - dated 23 September 2015
Reference:              SNP/DHR/1/2013 - Julia

__________________________________________________________________
Response to Home Office Quality Assurance Panel Recommendations
Please find below the formal response to the issues raised by the Home Office Quality Assurance Panel in respect of the Domestic Homicide Review relating to Julia (pseudonym).

The Safer Northumberland Partnership Board has considered the observations and recommendations within the Home Office correspondence and responds as follows:-

Further Exploration of the Family Dynamic

The Home Office Panel’s comments have been carefully considered and the independent overview author and partnership representatives agree that sufficient cognisance was taken in relation to the family dynamic throughout the review process, including gender based issues. This is reflected within the recommendations identified in the review.

Victim Support – Childhood Abuse

The Safer Northumberland Partnership liaised with the Head of Children Social Care in Northumberland and although it is acknowledged that issues of child abuse may impact adversely on future vulnerabilities, we do not consider that a suggested lesson for Children Services in Northumberland in this particular case was to consider this further, as it had already been addressed by the investigating authorities during the victim’s childhood and into adulthood.

Action Plan

The action plan has target dates for completion and most actions have already been progressed or completed. The recommendations from the individual management reports are included in the “All Agencies” recommendations within the action plan.

We believe the lessons learned are clearly highlighted and progress has already been made to address the learning identified.

It is the intention of the Safer Northumberland Partnership Board to publish the findings from this review.

Submitted for the information and attention of the Safer Northumberland Partnership
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Allan Brown

Domestic Abuse / Sexual Violence 

Policy Officer / Support Service Co-ordinator 
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